
The return of the

COOKING curriculum

The cooking curriculum will
be returning soon, and we
are in need of kitchen
equipment.  We would be so
grateful if you had any
unwanted:

pots & pans
baking sheets
muffin/cupcake tins
measuring jugs
mixing bowls
wooden spoons
spatulas
whisks
measuring cups
beakers
frying pans
etc


